
From: Web  

Sent: 09 April 2019 14:20 

To: Planning Enquiries 

Subject: Planning application comment was submitted 

 

The following is a comment on application 'P190917/F' by 'David Hunter-Miller' 

  

Nature of feedback: Submitting a general comment 

 
Comment:  

Holmer and Shelwick Parish Council considered this application at their meeting 
08/04/19 and had no objections to the proposals but would request that the new 
dwelling should utilise a new packaged foul treatment facility (such as a Biodisc). 

Attachment: 

Their contact details are as follows: 

First name: David 
Last name: Hunter-Miller 
  

Telephone: [Response - Telephone] 
Email: clerk@holmershelwick.co.uk 
  

Postcode: WR14 4JJ 
Address: 35 Benbow Close 
Malvern Wells 
Worcestershire 

Link Id: 
https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_applicatio
n_search/details?id=190917 

 


